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FRANK A. SANTORO

1500 PARK AVENUE, SUITE O N E

P. O. Box 272
MEMBER SOUTH PLMNFEELD, N E W JERSEY 07080 A"8* CoDR 2 0 1

NEW JERSEY BAH 581-6868

U.S. PATENT BAR

July 28, 1986

Eric Neisser, Esq.
Constitutional Litigation Clinic
S. I. Newhouse Center for Law & Justice
15 Washington Street
Newark, New Jersey 07102-3192

Re: Urban League of Greater New Brunswick, et als vs.
Mayor &. Council of the Borough of South Plainfield,
et als.

Dear Eric:

At the request of Mayor Michael English and members of the Council,
I have prepared for your consideration the enclosed Consent Order, which
would allow for the use of the $250,000.00 of the escrowed land sale proceeds,

The use of these proceeds is strictly limited to developmental seed
capital and engineering and site plan work to be conducted on behalf of the
Borough's commitment to the construction of its Morris Avenue Senior Citizen
Housing Complex.

If the provisions of this Consent Order are agreeable to you, would you
kindly sign same on the original and copies and return them to me for filing
with Judge Serpentelli.

Thank you for your kind consideration and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

FRANK A. SANTORO

FAS:sr
Enclosures
cc: Mayor and Council



THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW JERSEY

RUTGERS
Campus at Newark

School of Law-Newark • Constitutional Litigation Clinic
S.I. Newhouse Center For Law and Justice

15 Washington Street. Newark . New Jersey 07102-3192 • 201/648-5687

July 30, 1986

Frank A. Santoro, Esq.
1500 Park Avenue

South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Re: Urban League, et al. vs. Carteret, et al.

Dear Mr. Santoro:
I have received your letter of July 28 asking us

to consent to use of the escrowed funds for work on the
Morris Avenue Senior Citizen Project. We would, of course,
be glad to consider such use but your letter provides
no details whatsoever as to the plans and the kind of
work that you intend. If you were to forward us a complete
description of the plans for the project, the consultants
to be hired, and the work they are to perform, we would
be glad to give the matter our most serious attention.

Sincerely yours,

»•

Eric Neisser

Counsel: Frank Askin-Jonathan M. Hyman (Administrative Director) - Eric Neisser-Barbara Stark


